From: Ana Krajnjan < >
Sent: Monday, August 12,2024 6:41 PM
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0274

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

To whom it may concern,

We are residents on Saturn Drive, Brampton, Ontario L6V 3X7 and we received a letter regarding a
public meeting for Application number A-2023-0274 Property 37 Saturn Dr.

The property at 37 Saturn Drive is requesting a permit to widen their driveway beyond what is the by-
law. They are requesting 8.35 meters whereas the city allows 7.0 meters.

We are NOT supporting any widening of any driveway beyond what is legally permitted by the city.

| give authorization to post this correspondence on the agenda for this public meeting regarding the
above mentioned property.

Note, we are against partition homes to allow numerous people living in one home. This is causing
havoc in Brampton neighborhoods. Excess amount of garbage that is not properly stored,
numerous cars at one home & parking on the street.

Regards,

Ana Krajnjan

36 Saturn Drive,
Brampton, Ontario

L6V 3X7



